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Spring Break 

Schools Closed 

March 30 – April 6 

Today is “A” Day 
 

 

 

Sour Sucker Sale starts Monday, April, 9th 
Stout Middle School Student Council will have a Sour Sucker Sale 
starting Monday, April, 9th, 2018 during all lunches. The cost is $1.00 each. 

Pasta for Pennies winners 
Here are our Stout Pasta for Pennies Winners: 

1st place pasta winners: Ms. Alasry and her 1st hour students ($277) 
2nd place pizza winner: Mr. Hool & Mrs. Ditmar and their 1st hour students ($158) 

Congratulations for a job well done!  

Stout Track is back! 

Spring is here and so is the 2018 Stout Track season for 6th, 7th, and 8th 
graders! The first day of tryouts will take place on TUESDAY, APRIL 10th! 

If you plan to tryout, please read the following requirements: 

1. You must have a minimum of 2.0 on your marking period- 3 report 
card and maintain that GPA (or above) throughout the season.  If a 2.0 
is not reached or is lost, the athlete will be dismissed from the team. 

2. School behavior (bus, hallway, class, cafeteria, etc.) must be strong.  Students with poor behavior will 
not be permitted to join. 

3. You must have a sports’ physical completed before you can participate (before the first 
practice on 4/10). If you’ve already played football, basketball, swimming, or volleyball for Stout, you 
already have a physical on file.  If you haven’t played a sport yet, get a physical ASAP...they can be 
found in the office and must be filled out by a doctor!  

ATTENTION THEATER STUDENTS: If you are interested in being a part of the track team, please see 
Coach Hool (boys) or Coach Rancilio (girls) to make us aware of your interest, as the play performances 
don't end until after track season begins. 

For any questions, please contact Coach Hool at hoolc@dearbornschools.org or Coach Crechiolo at 
crechim@dearbornschools.org 

The Annual Spelling Bee is back: Friday, May 4th  
The 14th Annual Stout Spelling "B" will be held on Friday, May 4th, 2018. 

Students may pick up a spelling list from: Grade 6 Mrs. Schulkey 
      Grade 7 Mr. Serazio 
                                                                   Grade 8 Mr. Bennett 

Thanks – Mr. Bennett 

 

This is how Jawaher Algalham sees her friends: 
 

“True friends are like diamonds: bright, beautiful, valuable, and 
always in style!” 
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Tutoring Adjusted Schedule 
Academic Support (Tutoring) at Stout Middle School is now available for students in 6th through 8th 
grade by subject area. Here is the latest schedule that will be implemented after the Spring Break.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some Dates to Remember 
Late Arrival Days Half Day No School 

Wednesday 

May 16, 2018 

Thursday 

June 14, 2018 

Last Day of School 

Friday – Friday 

March 30, 2018 – April 06, 2018 

Spring Break 

  

Friday – Monday 

May 25, 2018 – May 28, 2018 

Conference Release Day 

Memorial Day 

 

 

 

After School Tutoring – Tuesday   3:00 – 5:00 

Subject Teacher Room 

Math/Science Mrs. Fernandes D1 

Social Studies Ms. Wooton F9 

ELA Mrs. Blazeski H8 

ELA Mrs. Cutean H9 

Bilingual Math Mrs. Sabra F5 

Bilingual ELA Mrs. Hojeije/Mrs. Saeed F12 

Homework Support Mr. Bennett H6 

After School Tutoring – Wednesday   3:00 – 5:00 

Subject Teacher Room 

ELA/Social Studies Mr. Donelson D2 

ELA Mrs. Thompson D5 

Math Ms. Zoratti H7 

Math Mr. Wyszewianski  D7 

Bilingual Math Mrs. Sabra F5 

Bilingual ELA Mrs. Hojeije/Mrs. Saeed F12 

After School Tutoring – Thursday   3:00 – 5:00 

Subject Teacher Room 

Math/Science Mrs. Fernandes D1 

Social Studies Ms. Wooton F9 

Math Ms. Zoratti H7 

ELA Mrs. Blazeski H8 

ELA Mrs. Cutean H9 

Homework Support Mr. Bennett H6 

After School Tutoring – Friday   3:00 – 5:00 

Subject Teacher Room 

ELA/Social Studies Mr. Donelson D2 

ELA Mrs. Thompson D5 


